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Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is Brave. “I like to try new things. Even if it feels scary or different, I always have a go and do my best.” We are 

using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters 

on our website’s news pages.

This Week
Breakfast Club: We are looking into offering a breakfast club in school from 8am each 

morning. Pupils will be given breakfast and will have access to free flow activities 

including the playground. There would be cost, in line with other school breakfast 

clubs. If you would be interested in your child accessing this service, please can you 

contact the school office by 26th March.

“Your Space” Parent Helpline: We have been asked to let you know about this support 

telephone service, available on Fridays from 9am-10am from now until the end of term. 

If you call and the line is busy you can leave a message and they will contact you the 

following week: “The Your Space Therapies helpline is staffed by experienced specialist child 

and adolescent counsellors and psychotherapists. Parents can use the helpline for specific 

concerns and to get strategies, advice and specialist consultations, they can also use the 

helpline as a signposting service, to self regulate and as a supportive listening ear. The number 

for parents to call is 01903 209991"

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Niall, Oaks - Great writing.

Ashraf, Elms - Great home learning work.

Taylor, Limes - Writing his first independent word.

Summer, Chestnut - Getting changed for swimming independently.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.



Class News from Elms Class
This week Elms have been investigating odd and even numbers by dividing into two equal groups. Some of us 

have also been partitioning 3 digit numbers! 
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